

Albert Street Primary School

Friday 2nd February

Community News

What's On

Wednesday 7th February
PROP DAY

Tuesday 27th February
School Council Meeting
6.30pm

Wednesday 28th February
District Swimming

Monday 4th March until
Friday 8th March
Swimming Lessons

Monday 18th March
Whole School Athletics

Tuesday 19th March
Woodwork Evening

Tuesday 26th March
School Council Meeting
6.30pm

Thursday 28th March
Last Day of Term 1

At Albert Street we value Partnership

Respect
Optimism and
Pride

Welcome to Term 1 2024!

We hope everyone had a fun and relaxing break and are all ready for the year ahead. The Foundation students had their first day of school on Tuesday 30th January. Plenty of happy faces to be seen.



Foundation/1 making the letter 's' with our bodies and learning the sound the letter 's' makes.



The community of Albert Street PS Moe encourages everyone to dare to dream and reach their potential in supportive, caring environments. Together we recognise and celebrate our success.

Warrawee Everyone,

Welcome back to a new school year. How quickly did those holidays disappear! I hope you had the opportunity to spend some quality family time together. It was fabulous seeing old and new faces coming in the gate this week. A particular warm welcome to our new families across the school. Our students have done really well to settle back into school routine, even having specialists on the first day back.

PREPPIES

We have 11 Preps joining our school community this year. Thank you to their parents for preparing them so well for the beginning of their primary school journey. It is also obvious that our READY SET GROW has supported the Preps and their families to transition positively into the 2024 school year.

ASSEMBLY

Our first and very important assembly will take place on Wednesday 7th February in the multi-purpose room. Unfortunately this is not a school day for our Prep students. Student leaders will be announced and Year 6 students will be formally presented with their jackets. We look forward to as many parents and carers attending assembly to support this special event. Please enter through the front gate which will be unlocked at 2:00pm.

SCHOOL OPERATIONS

Please take the time to read through important information about school operations in accordance with the DE Child Safe Policies.

Dr Monique Osborn

COMMUNITY GARDEN

Our Community Garden is blooming. The vegies are growing nicely and our chickens are laying plenty of eggs. We will have a little produce stall selling eggs (\$5 dozen) and vegies after assemblies of a Wednesday afternoon. The money we raise will go towards seedlings and resources to keep our garden looking great. A big thank you to Noel Maddock, Katie O'Regan and Mardi who looked after the garden and chickens during the school holidays.



Entering and exiting school grounds

Students are expected to enter the school grounds according to their surname (oldest in family)

Yellow Gate (A-G)

Front Gate (H-O)

Blue Gate (P-Z)

- •Gates will be opened at 8:30am by a staff member and students will be sanitised on arrival.
- •Gates will open again at 3:00pm.
- •Parents/carers collecting students must wait outside the appointed gate for their child to exit, in line with our school's Child Safety and Wellbeing policy.
- All parents/carers and visitors to the school are required to attend at the front office.
- •All parents/carers and visitors who have not checked in at the office or are not wearing a visitor's lanyard will be asked to leave.

Volunteers

The staff and students value the work that volunteers contribute to our school. Please note that in accordance with our Child Safe Policies, volunteers are required to:

- Have a current Working With Children's Check.
- Complete a brief induction with Bek.
- Complete a volunteer's induction checklist.
- Wear a visitors lanyard.

This won't take too much of your time and then you will be able to participate in our school community.

Albert Street Primary School is a Child Safe Community

At Albert Street we promote diversity and tolerance in a welcoming environment

PROP DAY

Dear Parents and Carers,

Next Wednesday 7th February we will be holding our first PROP Values Day for the year. This year will be a little bit different as we will be looking at all 4 of our Values each term – Partnership, Respect, Optimism and Pride.

The timetable for the day is below:

‡ •				
	Partnership	Respect	Optimism	Pride
9:15 – 10:00	Blue	Green	Red	Yellow
10:00 – 10:45	Yellow	Blue	Green	Red
RECESS				
11:30 - 12:15	Red	Yellow	Blue	Green
12:15 – 1:00	Green	Red	Yellow	Blue
LUNCH				
2:00 - 3:00	WHOLE SCHOOL ASSEMBLY			

As we are holding our major assembly in the afternoon, we do require all students to be dressed in full school uniform on this day. House Points will be awarded to those who do come dressed in their correct uniform.

At the assembly, student leader positions for year 4-6 students will be announced and Year 6 students will be receiving their jackets.

As always, parents are encouraged to attend both the PROP day and assembly.

Thanks for your support,

Jacob Hall

Student Engagement Leader



Brekky Club is back beginning Monday 5th February.

It will be open from 8:30—8:45am so pop in and have something yummy to eat before heading off to class.

Gates/Late arrivals/Early Pickups

All gates are locked at 8:45am. If your child is late to school (after 8:45am), or needs to attend an appointment, access will be via the front gate only. At times the gate will be locked for incidents around student safety. Should the gate be locked, please call the office.

Family Pick ups and drop offs

A-G Yellow Gate

H-O Green Gate (Front)

P-Z Blue Gate

Ph: 03 5127 1966 E-mail: moe.ps.albert@education.gov.au

Website: aspsmoe.vic.edu.au Mail: PO Box 274, Moe, 3825



WELCOME BACK TO SCHOOL 2024



